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A Message From The President  

Jon R. Schneider  

President Trump Signs New Veterans Bill 
 

President Donald Trump signed a bill Wednesday to temporarily extend a program that lets some  

veterans seek medical care in the private sector, part of an effort by the president to deliver on a       

campaign promise. 

 

The extension will give Veterans Affairs Secretary David Shulkin time to develop a more  

comprehensive plan to allow veterans to more easily go outside the VA health system for care. Under 

the bill Trump signed into law, the VA will be allowed to continue operating its Choice Program until 

the funding runs out, which is expected early next year. The program was scheduled to expire on Aug. 7 

with nearly $1 billion left over. 

 

Trump said veterans have "not been taken care of properly" and that the program will continue to be able 

to see "the doctor of their choice."  "You got it? The doctor of their choice," he repeated for emphasis. 

 

Shulkin, who attended the bill signing, has said the money is needed to pay for stopgap services while he 

works on the longer-term plan. He said Wednesday that the plan is due in the fall. Congress would have 

to approve any changes to the VA health system.  Shulkin said the extension is important because it 

gives veterans another avenue for care. 

 

"It's this approach where veterans can get care wherever they need it that really is the way that we're 

going to address all the needs and honor our commitments to our veterans," he said after Trump signed 

the bill. 

 

The Choice Program was put in place after a 2014 scandal in which as many as 40 veterans died while 

waiting months to be scheduled for appointments at the Phoenix VA medical center. 

 

The program is intended to provide more timely care by allowing veterans to go outside the VA network 

only in cases where they had to wait more than 30 days for an appointment or drive more than 40 miles 

to a facility. Yet the program itself often encountered long wait times of its own. 

 

The new law also calls for changes to alleviate some problems by speeding up VA payments and      

promoting greater sharing of medical records.  Major veterans' organizations and Democrats support a 

temporary extension of the Choice Program, but are closely watching the coming VA revamp of the 

program for signs that the Trump administration may seek greater privatization. Those groups generally 

oppose privatization as a threat to the viability of VA medical centers.  Trump had pledged during the 

presidential campaign to give veterans freedom to seek care "at a private service provider of their own 

choice." 

 

Mark Lucas, executive director of Concerned Veterans for America, commended Trump for upholding a 

campaign promise to make veterans a priority, but said more needed to be done. Lucas said the Choice 

Program was a well-intentioned "quick fix" to the Phoenix scandal, but that it remains flawed and has 

forced too many veterans to seek care at what he termed failing VA facilities. 

 

"Congress now has some time to work with Secretary Shulkin on broader, more permanent choice re-

forms that will truly put the veteran at the center of their health care and remove VA bureaucrats as the 

middlemen," Lucas said. "We look forward to supporting legislation that will let veterans go outside the 

VA for care when they want or need to." 

 

Sen. John McCain, R-Ariz., said more than 1 million veterans have made 7 million appointments with 

health care providers in their communities under the Choice Program. He said those appointments would 

have otherwise "lagged" in the VA scheduling system.  More than 1 million out of 9 million veterans in 

the VA system use some Choice care, with agency data pointing to even greater use this year. 

 

McCain, a Navy veteran, said the extension "sends an important message that we will not send our   

veterans back to the status quo of unending wait-times for appointments and substandard care." He said 

more work is needed, but called the legislation "an important first step." 

 

Shulkin has said he would like to expand veterans' access to private care by eliminating the Choice Pro-

gram's current 30-day, 40-mile restrictions. At the same time, he wants the VA to work in partnership by 

handling all the scheduling and "customer service," something that congressional auditors say could be 

unwieldy and expensive. 

 
JRS 
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From the Desk of the National Director 

Kenny Lloyd 

Volunteering 
 
Itôs been twenty-one years ago that I joined the Paralyzed Veterans of America Iowa Chapter. I rolled into the 

chapter office to see what the Paralyzed Veterans organization was all about. Don Gerdom was the Executive 

Director at that time and he asked me if I wanted to go to the National Veterans Games in San Diego. I had  

told him that I could not afford a trip like that since it hadnôt even been a year since my accident that left me 

paralyzed.  I had no job and was living on social security disability. Don told me that it would not cost me     

anything and the chapter would pay my way. 

 

My goal when I retired was to travel, but I figured that was never going to happen after my accident.  I naturally 

said yes to Don and couldnôt wait until the day we could start out to San Diego. We drove to San Diego so we 

could sightsee on the way. I also had never been to the Grand Canyon and I thought this was a good trip to 

see it. When we got to San Diego, I was wondering what these Wheelchair Games were all about. They started 

out with a big parade of all the participants and it was spectacular to see all those wheelchairs in one place. I 

entered in wheelchair basketball, nine ball, bowling, slalom and air guns. To my surprise I went home with four 

gold medals and a silver medal. 

 

When I got home I was so grateful to the Iowa Chapter for sending me to the games and hoping I would be 

able to go again.  Shortly after I got home, past Secretary Jim Hauck contacted me and asked if I wanted to be 

on the board of the Iowa Chapter. I wanted to give back my time to the    chapter since they had paid my way 

to the wheelchair games so of course I said yes to Jim.    Through the years I have been Sports Director, Vice 

President and National Director, and I currently still hold those positions. I sit on several different committees 

for the chapter and chair one committee for the National PVA.  

 

The Chapter sends me to different sporting events around the country every year and I am grateful for the   

opportunity they give me to participate in these sporting events. I enjoy volunteering for the chapter and it  

gives me a purpose in life to help other members and myself with different benefits we all deserve. In 2011, I 

was awarded a 10,000 volunteer hours plaque. I have no idea how many hours I am up to now but I am happy 

I can give back to PVA.  

Attention 

 

Elections for the Board of Directors and Officers of Iowa Paralyzed Veterans of America will be held   

in September for FY 2017-2018.   

 

If you are a member in good standing, would like to be considered for a position on the Board of        

Directors and wish to be included on the ballot, please contact Kim Gould at 515-669-8746 or email 

your request to iowapvakim@yahoo.com by June 26, 2017. 

 

Per Iowa Paralyzed Veterans of America Election Policy and Procedures, ballots will be sent out to all  

members no later than August 14, 2017, along with a biography of all of the candidates and optional    

campaign letters.  (Campaign letters will be limited to one page subject to appropriate editing by the  

Newsletter Editor and/or Election Committee Chair).  Ballots must be returned by a mid-September 

date and counted prior to the September Board of Directors Meeting. 
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*Please call our office (515-277-4782) for more ticket details. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
 

Paralyzed Veterans of America is the only congressionally chartered veterans service organization       

dedicated solely for the benefit and representation of veterans with spinal cord injury or disease. For 70 

years, we have ensured that veterans have received the benefits earned through their service to our nation; 

monitored their care in VA spinal cord injury units; and funded research and education in the search for a 

cure and improved care for individuals with paralysis.  

 

As a partner for life, Paralyzed Veterans also develops training and career services, works to ensure       

accessibility in public buildings and spaces, provides health and rehabilitation opportunities through sports 

and recreation and advocates for veterans and all people with disabilities. With more than 70 offices and   

34 chapters, Paralyzed Veterans serves veterans, their families and their caregivers in all 50 states, the  

District of Columbia and Puerto Rico (pva.org).  

http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6305401/k.27D1/Paralyzed_Veterans_of_America.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6344373/k.4182/Spinal_Cord_Injury_Information.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6348315/k.FC88/Spinal_Cord_Disease.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6306243/k.3336/Veterans_Benefits_Information.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6305817/k.3A08/Spinal_Cord_Research__Education.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6305451/k.8CF7/Accessible_Design.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6452325/k.A0ED/Chapters_and_NSOs.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6306123/k.B389/Caregivers_Support.htm
http://www.pva.org/site/c.ajIRK9NJLcJ2E/b.6305401/k.27D1/Paralyzed_Veterans_of_America.htm
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From the Desk of the Executive Director 

Kim Gould  

 April Is PVA Awareness Month 
 

April is PVA Awareness Month (PAM).  Each year we have a table at the Des Moines VA and spread the word 

about what we do as an organization to assist our veteran members.  Throughout the year, I talk to various 

groups, provide literature, and attempt to muster support for our chapter, National PVA, and ultimately our  

members.  This is one of the best parts of my job!  I am proud to work for the Iowa Chapter of PVA and I am 

proud of all of the great things this organization does for our membership.   

 

Paralyzed Veterans of America - Iowa Chapter (IPVA) is one of 34 chapters which represents our national   

organization, Paralyzed Veterans of America (PVA).  PVA is a Congressionally Chartered, non-profit, veterans 

service organization (like DAV, or American Legion), but the membership is limited to veterans of the United 

States Armed Forces who have suffered a spinal cord injury or received a diagnosis of disease affecting the  

spinal cord.   

 

Iowa PVA relies solely on private donations and grants and receives no governmental funding.  Donations 

made to the Iowa Chapter are dedicated to assist in serving local area veterans (whether their conditions are  

service connected or non-service connected). The Iowa Chapter is proud to say that almost $.90 of every dollar 

donated is spent directly on our programs.  Our administrative and overhead costs are very low.  In 2016, the 

Iowa Chapter of PVA received Better Business Bureau accreditation. 

 

Iowa PVA provides sporting and rehabilitation events and opportunities for their members.  Over the past year 

we held a Deer and Turkey Hunt at the Lloyd Family Farm, hosted a pheasant hunt in Ogden, IA, sent two   

athletes to the Winter Sports Clinic in Snow Mass, CO, sent a team to the National Veterans Wheelchair Games 

in Salt Lake City, UT, and hosted a pistol shoot in conjunction with a trap shoot on the PVA National Trap 

Shoot Circuit. 

 

Each year Iowa PVA donates funds for foundations and corporations who promote finding a cure and/or       

improving the quality of life for those with catastrophic spinal cord injuries or diseases (these include both   

national and local research projects).  Iowa PVA provides support to the programs of the Iowa VA Medical 

Centers in Des Moines and Iowa City as well as the Iowa Veterans Home in Marshalltown. In addition to  

funding the attendance of medical care providers to trainings and seminars to enhance the care they are able to 

provide to the veterans they serve, Iowa PVA donates vital equipment that the VA's are fiscally unable to    

purchase. 

 

In a similar vein, Iowa PVA provides education and advocacy to the community at large to improve the        

accessibility to public and private institutions for all disabled individuals as well as bring veteransô issues to the 

attention of our community. 

 

Perhaps the most vital role of PVA (and the Iowa Chapter) is the Hospital Liaison Program.  This program   

allows our leadership to monitor and provide input on the level of care provided to our members at both the      

local SCI/D clinics and the SCI/D Centers. We are fortunate to have some of the best SCI/D care providers in 

the country at our local VAMCôs here in Iowa and your local PVA leadership meets with and supports those 

teams. 

 

I am proud to call Iowa my chapter! 
 

Kim  
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 MAY  

   Glen Slate    May 2 

   Curt Barnes    May 3 

   Joni St. Pierre    May 9 

   Steven Ferris    May 13 

   Tina Marie Carter   May 21 

   Gerald Santos    May 22 

   Steven Brinkmeyer   May  23 

   Carl Wonneman    May 27 

    
     

 

 

 

   

JUNE 

  James Fidler    June 1 

  Robert Marchant   June 1 

  Randall Ingram   June 5 

  Louis Grief    June 6 

  Larry Post    June 6 

  William Ballensky   June 10 

  Kenneth Lloyd    June 14 

  Robert Abel    June 15 

  John Burghorn    June 17 

  Eric De Kraai    June 20 

  Harold Janssen   June 21 

  Jerry Spiegelhalter   June 22 

  Carol Lilienthal   June 24 

  Bobbie Souer    June 27 

  Roger Rupp    June 29 

  Robert Juarez    June 29 

  Bruce Culver    June 30  

 

PVA Awareness  

 

April 19, 2017  

 

VA Central Iowa   
Health Care System  

 


